From: Carol Forte

To: comments, EMP
Date: Saturday, September 14, 2019 1:52:52 PM
Governor Murphy,

With 15 new proposed cracked gas projects, it is unlikely that the state of New Jersey will
achieve any of it's climate goals. New Jersey citizens deserve clean air, clean water, and and a
clear mind while living in this state. Please include a moratorium on new fossil-fuel projects
so we can achieve our State climate goals!

Sincerely,
Carol Forte
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